The Lionfish is an invasive species in The
Bahamas. They have arrived from their home
range in the Indian & South Pacific Oceans,
survived, and are now thriving throughout the
archipelago, threatening our precious marine
environment. We are encouraging the public
not to make a home for them as pets.




